
Professor K» Walter
Department of 5emanic Languages,
2:63111 Univorsity.

Dear Professor Walter,

Thank you very much Indeed for the copy of your hook, and I am delighted to 
hear of the most favourable prase comments and 
reviews It had received, 
to reading it when the busy period is

V, ith all kind wishes,
I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

I ahall look forward
over.

Prino lpal

X
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April 30th, 1931.


